
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

 

 
  

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK 
NO. 22-07 

DISTRICT COURT’S CM/ECF UNAVAILABLE  
FROM AUGUST 26 TO 28, 2022  

 
 The District Court of Puerto Rico hereby informs all members of the bar and public 

that the Court’s Case Management & Electronic Case Filing (“CM/ECF”) NextGen will be 

undergoing maintenance and WILL NOT be available from Friday, August 26, 2022, at 

6:00pm until Sunday, August 28, 2022, around mid-afternoon. 

 For additional information and updates on Court’s operations and services to the 

public and members of the bar, you may refer to the Court’s website and official Twitter 

account.  

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 23rd day of August 2022. 

 
 
 

MARIA ANTONGIORGI-JORDÁN, ESQ. 
CLERK OF COURT 
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  @USCourtsPRD 
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